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Heller Fights Pro Yucca Provision in DOD Bill 
(Washington, DC) –U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) offered an amendment to House Rules Committee to prohibit the use of any funds by the Department of Defense or Department of Energy to conduct a study to restart and preserve Yucca Mountain as a national nuclear waste repository.  This amendment was denied consideration by the Democrat controlled House Rules Committee.    
“The provisions in this bill prove that Democrats in the House do not want Yucca Mountain to Die.  Directing a new study on the preservation and how to restart the Yucca Mountain project shows that proponents of sending nuclear waste to Nevada have not yet conceded this fight.  Until funding authorizations for Yucca Mountain is completely removed from the budget, Nevada’s remains at risk of being the nation’s nuclear waste dump.  I call on Nevada’s House members to stand up to their leadership and condemn this provision,” said Heller.   

The accompanied Committee Report for the National Defense Authorization Act (H.R. 5136) directs the Department of Energy to provide a report to the House Committee on Armed Services on the steps necessary to preserve and restart the Yucca Mountain Project.  A copy of the Committee Report has been included with this release.  
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